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Office of the Director General

Mr J L McMahon 12/03887
General Manager PP_2011_WOLLY_008_00

Wollondilly Shire Council
PO Box 21
Picton NSW 2571

Attention: Peter Wright

Dear Mr McMahon
Subject: Planning Proposal for Reclassification of Land in Wonga Road, Picton

| refer to Council’s letter of 22 November 2011, and subsequent email correspondence
of 19 March 2012, regarding the ‘Wonga Road’ Planning Proposal for the
reclassification of Council-owned land at Lot 67 DP 3007 and Part of Lot 68 DP 3007,
Wonga Road, Picton.

| have noted Council’s request, pursuant to section 58(4) of the Environmental Planning
and Assessment Act 1979 (‘the Act’), that it wishes to formally withdraw the above
Planning Proposal.

As delegate of the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure, | hereby, pursuant to section
56(7) of the Act, alter the Gateway Determination made in respect of the Planning
Proposal on 8 August 2011, by determining, pursuant to section 56(2)(a) of the Act, that
the matter should not proceed.

Should you have any enquiries about this matter, please telephone Mr Mato Prskalo of
the Department’s Sydney West Regional Branch on (02) 9873 8568.

Yours sincerely

S/H apt UI,M
Sam Haddad }
Director General
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